
Mrs. Vasquez’s Class 
Captain:  Mrs. Vasquez 

First Mate:  Miss Bouchard 
October 22, 2012 

Phone:  317-3450    Email:  lvasquez@camdentonschools.org

 
Welcome:  We have a new student in 
our class—this makes our class 23 
students now.    Welcome to Trentin 
Whittaker! 
 
Homework:  Each night students 
should be reading for 15-20 minutes, 
practicing math facts, and practicing 
spelling words.   Occasionally your child 
may have additional work.  This should 
be work that he/she can do 
independently.  
 
Halloween:  Our Halloween party will be 
held on Wednesday, October 31 from 
12:45-1:30.  All parents are welcome to 
attend.  Thanks ahead of time for 
those who are providing a treat for us!! 
 
Math:  We are beginning to work on 2 
digit by 2 digit multiplication.  Students 
will be learning strategies to solve these 
problems.  In order to be successful, 
students will need to know simple 
(rocket math facts) quickly and 
accurately.  If your child does not 
know simple facts quickly, please 
practice at home.  If you do not have 
flash cards at home, please let me know 
and I will share some with you.   
 
 
 

 
Upcoming Events: 
10/22 Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 4:00-8:00pm 
10/25 Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 4:00-8:00pm 
10/26 No School 
10/31 Halloween Parties  
 12:45-1:30pm 
11/15 4th Grade Music Program 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Week (10/22/12-10/26/12): 
 
Math:  Multiplication of 2 digit by 2 digit  
            numbers 
 
Spelling:  Unit 10—Vowel Sounds 
               (Test on Friday) 
 
Writing:  Expository Writing--“How To” 
 
Reading:  Drawing Conclusions 
                 
Science:  Bill of Rights and November Election 
 


